
   

Congratulations to our “Stars of the week” 

Friday 18th November... 

Reception Windsor:  Freya W  Reception Warwick:  Melody 

1 Blaise: Daria     1 Kenilworth:  Robert 

2 Belvoir:  Eirini     2 Norwich:  Leland 

3 Hever: Merida    4 Tamworth:  George 

5 Bamburgh:  Rosie    6 Stirling: Stanley   6 Inverness: Leyton 

  

Congratulations to our “Stars of the week” 

Friday 25th November... 

Reception Windsor:  Tommy  Reception Warwick: Harry 

1 Blaise:   Ariah     1 Kenilworth:  Louie 

2 Belvoir:  Issac     2 Norwich:  Mollie-Rose 

3 Hever:  Cody    4 Tamworth:  Freya 

5 Bamburgh:  Riley     6 Stirling:  Isiah   6 Inverness:  Ryley 
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Trips! 

Y1 Botanical Gardens:  Y1  had a lovely day at the Botanical     

Gardens.  They experienced the Tropical, Sub-Tropical, and            

Mediterranean Houses, as well as handling a variety of unusual seeds 

and creatures including a corn snake and a cockroach!  

Y3 Tangle Wood: Despite the very wet end to their day, the Y3  

children had a  fantastic day at Tangle Wood.  They had a 

camp fire, built structures, foraged, and were immersed in Stone 

Age life!  Some of the children said that it was the ‘best trip  

ever!’ 
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Upcoming events: week beginning 28th      

November 2022  

Outdoor Week 3 Hever 

Monday 28th December: Year 4 Trip to Twycross Zoo 

Tuesday 29th December: Non-School Uniform—Bring a full/new bottle 

Wednesday 30th Outdoor Parent Inspire and Family Lunch: 3 Hever 

Friday 2nd December: 3:30pm to 4:30pm Christmas Fayre in the hall 

Friday 2nd December: Afternoon tea winners (Marvellous Me) - Take Home Bags 

 

Upcoming events: week beginning 5th December 2022  

Monday 5th:  Christmas Biscuits—order starts today! 

Tuesday 6th:  Rec/KS1 Nativity Day! (10am/2pm/5pm) 

Thursday 8th:  KS2 Christmas Carol/Songs Service(10am/2pm/5pm) 

Friday 9th:  Glascote’s Got Talent Auditions 

Friday 9th:  Christmas Biscuits—order ends today! 

Children’s Christmas Party afternoons... 

These will take place during the last week of term.  School will be providing 

some party food for them, taking account of allergies, so donations will not be 

needed. 

And finally...Thank you! 

A huge thank you for the kind comments we received on 

Thursday when we had to change the end of day collection 

due to a torrential downpour! At least we have a system that 

works now should we find ourselves in that position again! 


